IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN
APRIL 29, 1987

Present: Chairman Anne W. Donald and David A. Wallace.

The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting
was calted to order at 7:30 p.m. in the Library of the Lincoin-Sudbury Regional
High School.

Site Plan 86~303--Terrio Realty Trust, 339 Boston Post Road

The Board reviewed for signing the site plan of Donald Terrio for an addition
to and expansion of the building located on 339 Boston Post Road. Although the
issue of the access/egress area, which has been the chief concern of the Board, has
not yet been resolved, Executive Secretary Richard E. Thompson recommended the
Board approve and sign said site plan, with the knowledge and understanding that
(1) Town Engineer I. William Place will be drawing up and submitting a Plan for
this access/egress area, and (2) this signing is subject to verification by the
Building Inspector that the site plan is in compliance with the vote taken by the
Board on March 16, 1987, by initialling approval on said plan.

The Board concurred and signed Site Plan 86-303.
In consideration of the Town Meeting commencing this evening and there being

no further business to come before the Board, the meeting~was adjourned at
8:00 p.m. ;

Attest:

Richard E. Thompson
Executive Secretary-Clerk
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